
Bromley Beacon Academy has an official school uniform which we expect all 

students to wear at all times whilst on school site. Parents/carers facing financial 

difficulty over school uniform should contact the Headteacher or Head of School, 

who will advise in strict confidence. 

There is no special shop from which to purchase the clothing. Parents are simply 

asked to provide the following: 

 White shirt or white polo shirt 

 Black school trousers or knee length skirt or in the summer: 

 Black school shorts or a yellow school dress 

 Black Blazer for our Bromley Campus students only 

 Black shoes or trainers only 

 

The school will be happy to provide 

 Black and gold tie 

 Black jumper with school emblem 

 Black polo shirt with school emblem – PE Kit 

 Black shorts -  – PE Kit supplied 

All items of clothing must be indelibly labelled with the students name. 

If students do not come to school in appropriate school uniform on any particular 

day, they may be required to change into uniform provided by the academy or return 

home to change if they live nearby. The clothing should be clean. 

Personal Items 

Only essential school equipment should be brought onto the academy site. Personal 

music players, mobile phones and cameras are not allowed. Students bringing these 

objects onto the site must hand them in to staff for safe keeping until the end of the 

school day. Refusal to hand in these objects will result in their confiscation until 

collected by parents/carers. The academy cannot accept responsibility for personal 

items which are not insured whilst on school property. 



Students should not wear jewellery to school although students with pierced ears are 

permitted to wear up to ONE pair of studs. Please ensure that hoops are not worn in 

ears as they are a health and safety issue. 

No caps/hats are allowed in school. 

 



 



 


